Stu s-



CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

City Centre East Tower 6400 Uptown Blvd., N.E.

Albuquerque, NM 87110

(505) 878-9080

Suite 250E

FAX (505) 878-9088

4 June 1997

Ed Kelley, Ph.D., Director Water and Waste Management Division New Mexico Environment Department P.O. Box 26110 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502

SUBJECT: Holloman Air Force Base

RCRA Permit for Open Detonation Treatment Unit

EPA I.D. Number NM6572124422

Dear Dr. Kelley:

On 14 May 1997, I visited the 20,000-Pound Open Detonation (OD) Unit at Holloman Air Force Base. The purpose of my visit was to inspect the unit and ensure that it was constructed in compliance with the permit referenced in the subject of this letter. Specifically, I inspected the berm and the barbed wire fence around the site. The inspection confirmed that these items have been built in compliance with the requirements of the permit. In my professional opinion, this unit will be protective of the environment if operated in accordance with the permit.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (512) 419-5081.

Sincerely,

cc:

Douglas E. Bell, P.E.

Mike Jacobs, Holloman Air Force Base

Cornelius Amindyas, NMED

ondas C. Bell

BECEM "

 Δ

NM ENVIRONMENT OFFICE OF THE CLASSIC

P.E. Seal

Bell Bouglas C. Bell - 4-97